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ROMANIA – VOIVODENI  

Housing for Ukrainian 

refugees 

 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

 

As is apparent from SB Foundation’s ongoing newsletters, new groups of refugees arrive from Ukraine to 

Voivodeni time and time again. Until now, they have been given shelter in rooms in the parish building, but 

larger space is needed, so the congregation decided to refurbish a large woodshed. They ask that the SB 

Foundation pay for the material needed (a purchase cost of approx. SEK 52.000), while the members of the 

congregation offer up the labor.  

 

While waiting for a decision from SB Foundation, the congregation has – as the pictures show – already 

enthusiastically begun preparation for the rebuilding. They really do what they can to receive refugees as 

well as possible. – And, SB Foundation will, of course, help to the extent we can.  

 

Greetings from SB Foundation  
via us on the Board,  
Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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